
Director, Division III                                                                             June 6, 2022 
Department of Information Sciences 
Natural Science Foundation of China 
83 Shuangqinglu Rd. 
Haidian District,  
Beijing, China 100085 
bic@nsfc.gov.cn 
 
Subject: Deletion of Data Misconducts in All Three Areas of Division III, DIS 
Dear Mr. Director: 

This is an update of my letter to you dated May 15, 2022. 
The nature of the protocol flow has been updated to “deletion of data”.  Please 

see the attached report. 
Again,  please mandate the research ethics committee of NSFC to investigate 

my alleged “deletion of data” practice in China.  The area of expertise is statistical 
learning. 

If you need more information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
Best regards,  

 
Juyang (John) Weng 
Attachment: 2022-06-06-Delete-Data-Hinton-CACM.pdf 
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